
 

 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE AUDIO RECORDING OF CHIEF PLEAS MEETING HELD 
WITHOUT A PUBLIC PRESENCE DURING THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC 

 

Ahead of the Easter 2020 Chief Pleas Meeting Conseillers took the decision to 
make available to the public the audio recording of Chief Pleas, see Notice of 22 
April 2020. 

The audio recording for the Extraordinary Chief Pleas Meeting held on the 6th 
May 2020 is available from the Greffier, by request on email: 
greffier@sarkgov.co.uk or telephone: 01481-832012. 

Audio recordings will continue be made available after any future Meeting whilst 
Chief Pleas Meetings are held remotely or the public are excluded, due to social 
distancing issues.  

 

Lt Col RJ Guille MBE 

Speaker of Chief Pleas 

12 May 2020 
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